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8. The number of units being proposed. My concern is the noise level that comes with that many 
families in a tight location. Especially with the communal space directly against current resident's 
backyard.  

I do understand the city's ultimate goal to provide more housing for the surrounding areas, especially by 
infilling in areas that can support multi residential dwellings.  The current plans that are available for view 
have numerous concerning aspects that I am hoping can be worked through with the residents that 
currently back onto this development. In hopes to allow for a more seamless process. These concerns 
should be addressed prior to approval. Privacy and natural ecosystems play a huge role in why residents 
of West Galt love living here, my hope is that council will not forget that.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this and considering my unease about the proposed development.  
 
Rebecca Murphy 
 
 

 




